
From: Chan, Andrew@DOT
To: kvoge@townofwindsor.com
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: Caltrans Comment: Shiloh Mixed Use - SCH 2020050316
Date: Thursday, June 11, 2020 2:17:46 PM

Good Afternoon Kim Voge,

Please see Caltrans comment below regarding the Shiloh Mixed Use project, SCH 2020050316.
Thank you for allowing Caltrans to review and comment on the IS/MND. Contact me at
andrew.chan@dot.ca.gov if you have any additional questions.

Bicycle Facilities
On page 151 of the IS/MND, reference is made to the Caltrans Highway Design Manual
(HDM) classification of Class I, Class II and Class III bicycle facilities. Although Class IV
bicycle facilities are not yet included in the HDM, there should be reference to Caltrans
Design Information Bulletin (DIB) 89-01 - Design Guidance for Class IV Bikeways.

Best,
Andrew Chan
Caltrans District 4
Local Development-Intergovernmental Review

6/15/2020
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